
 
 
 

I SUPPORT [HB 2056]. 

Outstanding legislative protection of Special Districts Association of Oregon FUNDS! 

All too often, in the jurisdiction I hail from, before moving to Oregon, "Restricted Use FUNDS" were 

routinely raided by the City Council or City Manager for whatever reason they chose. No one paid 

much attention to this practice until one day, an employee of the organization initiated a series of 

financial inquisitions. Successful efforts brought swift and uncomfortable change with many "royal 

backsides" being quite singed in the process of restoration of the sanctity of the aforementioned 

FUNDS. 

Mr. Stratton's testimony and dedication is nothing short of outstanding public loyalty and stunning 

financial analyses and protection of the Special Districts Association of Oregon FUNDS. 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs...Reminds me of days long gone by. 
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